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PRESS RELEASE 

Consultant breast surgeon appointed Honorary Professor 

 
A consultant breast surgeon at Russells Hall Hospital has been appointed Honorary 
Professor in the School of Life and Health Sciences at Aston University in 
recognition of her research work in the field of breast cancer. 
 
Professor Carmichael has accepted the Honorary Chair with great pride and delight. 
 
“I am most proud of this achievement of The Dudley Group and for the Research and 
Development department,” said Professor Carmichael. 
 
“I am grateful the Trust has provided me with a perfect working environment where I 
was fortunate to combine two loves of my life: seeing patients with breast disease 
and doing research to enhance their care.” 
 
 
***ENDS*** 

For more information, please call Jackie Dietrich, Communications and Engagement 

Officer, The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust on (01384) 456111 extension 

1423. 

 

 


